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Rocks Road Roadworks

Construction of the new road surface continued this week, with the completion of the base 
layers. This work involves digging out and backfilling soft ground areas and laying 180mm of 
asphalt. This work is probably the most disruptive to people who have to travel along Rocks 
Road. Thanks to everyone for their patience and understanding. The good news is the project is 
not far off being finished.  

Crews have also been working on adjusting the drainage systems to the new road height, as 
well as repairs to the seawall and footpath. 

Over the next few weeks crews will be backfilling the area behind kerbs, completing concrete 
works and adjusting the existing guardrail. 

The final asphalt surface will not be completed until all of the additional works are done. As an 
interim measure a temporary centre line will be painted to guide traffic through the site until 
the final surface is complete. Once this is done, new road markings can be painted, including 
cycle lanes. 

Boxing ready for concrete to be poured as part of the seawall repairs at Magazine Point.
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For more information
Resurfacing project: www.nzta.govt.nz/rocks-road or  
Shared Path project: www.nzta.govt.nz/maitai-to-rocks-road

Thank you from the 
Transport Agency
February’s king tides and cyclone 
caused considerable damage along 
Rocks Road, and the work to repair 
the seawall and footpath, and 
build a new road is considerable. 
Whether your journey is by bike, 
on foot, or in a vehicle, please be 
patient and take extra care for your 
safety and that of our crews.

Our continued thanks for everyone’s 
patience and understanding while 
we do this important work in 
your community. If you have any 
questions please contact:

Rocks Road Works
Roger Ashworth on  
021 843 153 or email  
roger.ashworth@nzta.govt.nz or

Eamon Powick on  
027 246 2204 or email eamon.
powick@fultonhogan.com 

Maitai to Rocks Road Shared Path  
Jerrell Bagsic on  
021 329 103 or email  
jerrell.bagsic@nzta.govt.nz 

Completion of the dig out of soft area at Magazine Point.

The milling machine in action, feeding out cut material into the truck.


